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Date:  
December 29, 2015






To:  
Theo Lipscomb Sr., Chairman, County Board of Supervisors


From:  
Chris Abele, County Executive

Subject:
Resolution Regarding the Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification (TAHC) for Jonette Arms of the Department on Aging until a permanent Director of Aging is appointed.
Issue
The County Executive’s office is requesting adoption of a resolution approving a TAHC extension for Ms. Jonette Arms to continue to serve as Interim Director of the Department on Aging, until a permanent appointment is made Director for the Department on Aging.

Background

Ms. Jonette Arms, Assistant Director, was temporarily assigned into the position of Interim Director of the Department on Aging and granted a TAHC extension which expired on November 26, 2015. In keeping with the spirit of Ordinance 17.085, the Department of Human Resources is recommending an extension of the TAHC for Ms. Arms as the Interim Director of the Department on Aging until a permanent Director has been appointed.   

The Director of the Department on Aging is a critical management position responsible for the day-to-day operations of the department as well as long-term planning.  

Requested Action

Please refer the attached resolution and fiscal note, together with this report, to the Finance, Personnel & Audit Committee and the County Board for approval to extend the TAHCs of Ms. Arms until a permanent Director has been appointed.

Attachments

Cc:
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors


Supervisor Willie Johnson Jr., Co-Chair, Finance, Personnel & Audit Committee


Supervisor James (Luigi) Schmitt, Co-Chair, Finance, Personnel & Audit Committee


Steve Cady, Fiscal & Budget Analyst, County Board of Supervisors


Janelle Jensen, Committee Clerk

Sue Drummond, Payroll Manager
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